
 

 

In Person ENE Chapter Meeting! 

Saturday, November 9 

National Aviation Academy 

Minuteman Airfield 

 

We hope you can join us in person at our ENE Chapter Meeting on 

Saturday 11/9 at National Aviation Academy at Minuteman Airfield (6B6), 

302 Boxboro Road, Stow, MA. This address gets you to the entrance 

road to the airfield. Once you get to the parking lot, National Aviation 

Academy is on your left, and the restaurant is across the parking lot. If 

you plan to stay for lunch, please sign up here so we have enough seats 

reserved in this busy restaurant. You can also volunteer to bring coffee 

or something yummy to the meeting using this link, too! 

 

Head Count for Lunch at Fourth & Field: volunteersignup.org/DJ798  

 

The meeting starts promptly at 10 am, so come early for coffee at 9:30. If 

you cannot make the meeting in person, we will also open a Zoom link: 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=ed2ccd54a1&e=75347ca4ae


 

Topic: ENE 99’s November 2024 Meeting. 

Time: Nov 9, 2024 09:30 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81208944456?pwd=alzqalcIxGe3glbGCN4EfrPsd1

VygD.1 

 

Meeting ID: 812 0894 4456 

Passcode: 99 

 

Please review the draft minutes from our last meeting: 

https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/1c042a7a-

2133-28e0-724a-

bc4c85333282/ENE_Meeting_10072024_Draft_Minutes.docx 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4d2cd43d4c&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4d2cd43d4c&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=e3db969185&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=e3db969185&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=e3db969185&e=75347ca4ae
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Hope to see many of you at our meeting on Saturday! 

 

Beth Young 

Chair, Eastern New England Chapter 

The Ninety-Nines 


